
 
 
Case No. IPC-E-24-09 
Order No. 36119 
Contact: Adam Rush                                                                                  
Office: (208) 334-0339 
E-mail: adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov 
 
NEWS RELEASE: Idaho Power files application seeking approval of energy sales agreement. 
 
BOISE (March 25, 2024) – Idaho Power has filed an application with the Idaho Public Utilities 
Commission asking for approval of an energy sales agreement with BP Hydro Associates. 
 
If approved, the application would allow Idaho Power to buy energy from the Rock Creek II 
Hydro Project in Twin Falls. Idaho Power is also asking that the payments for buying the 
electricity be declared as prudently incurred expenses for ratemaking purposes. The energy sales 
agreement would provide for the sale of electricity for a 20-year term at non-levelized, non-
seasonal hydro published avoided cost rates. 
 
The commission can approve, deny or modify the application. 
 
Written comments on the application are being accepted until April 18, 2024. Comments are 
required to be filed through the commission’s website or by e-mail unless computer access is not 
available. To submit comments using the commission website, please visit puc.idaho.gov and 
click on the “Case Comment Form” link on the upper left side of the page. Please use case 
number IPC-E-24-09 when filling out the form. The commenter should also include their name 
and address. If using e-mail, comments are required to be sent to the commission secretary and 
Idaho Power at the e-mail addresses listed below. If computer access is not available, comments 
can be mailed to the commission and Idaho Power at the addresses listed below. Those 
submitting comments through mail are required to include their name, address and case number 
IPC-E-24-09. 
 
For the Idaho Public Utilities Commission: 
 
Commission Secretary 
Idaho Public Utilities Commission 
P.O. Box 83720 
Boise, ID 83720-0074 
secretary@puc.idaho.gov 
 
Street address for express mail: 
 
11331 W. Chinden Blvd. 
Building 8, Suite 201-A 
Boise, ID 83714 
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For Idaho Power: 
 
Donovan E. Walker 
Megan Goicoechea 
Idaho Power Company 
1221 W. Idaho Street 
P.O. Box 70 
Boise, ID 83707-0070 
dwalker@idahopower.com 
mgoicoecheaallen@idahopower.com 
dockets@idahopower.com 
energycontracts@idahopower.com 
 
Additional information is available at: puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7278. 
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